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To Whom It May Concern,

Attached please find a FOIL request for information about ECWA water systems. 

Please feel free to contact me at this email address if you have any questions about this
request.

Thank you,
Jennifer Epstein

Jennifer Epstein
Freshwater Ecologist 
& Geospatial Analyst
she / hers
+1 (845) 926-2440
LinkedIn | Portfolio
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June 9, 2024 


Via e-mail 


FOIL Officer 
Erie County Water Authority 
295 Main St., Room 350 
Buffalo, NY 14203-2494 


Re: FOIL Request for information related to Public Water Systems serviced by 
ECWA 


Dear Records Access Officer: 


I am writing to request information about municipalities and Public Water Systems 
(PWS) serviced by Erie County Water Authority (ECWA) and receiving drinking water 
sourced from the Niagara River. I am requesting the following information: 


1. The names and IDs of PWS operated by ECWA that deliver water sourced from 
the Niagara River; 


2. For each of these PWS, a list of the municipalities served, all or in part, and the 
number of people served;  


3. The names and IDs of PWS that purchase from or are supplied by ECWA, from 
Niagara River source water. 


Please feel free to contact me at (845) 926-2440 or rhithron@gmail.com if you have 
any questions regarding this request. Thank you for your assistance. 


Sincerely, 


Jennifer Epstein 
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